THRU THE GREEN

NorCalendar, 1997

July 14 Superintendent Pro - Poppy Ridge

Aug. 11 Bayonet - Fort Ord 65th Anniversary

Sept. 8 Mira Vista - Scholarship/Research and Education Tournament

Oct. Sierra Nevada/GCSANC Joint Meeting Oakhurst Country Club

Nov. 10 &11 Superintendents Institute
Golf will be at Windsor on the 10th

Dec. 12 Christmas Party Golf at Poppy Hills

New Members

Affiliate

Affiliate

Class C

David Sams

Golf Operations Manager

San Leandro Golf Club Don Piana

Park Superintendent City of Palo Alto

Doug Keeling

Assistant Superintendent Woodcreek Golf Club

Used Golf Carts Wanted

Each year 9,000 school age children visit the Elkus Youth Ranch in Half Moon Bay. 10% of these young visitors have special needs. This 600 acre working sheep ranch teaches children about FOOD, FIBER and NATURAL RESOURCES.

OPERABLE GOLF CARTS would add greatly to the adventure of the special visitors as they move about the Ranch. If you have used golf carts that you are willing to donate to the Ranch, please contact:

Gloria R. Brown, Director UC Cooperative Extension 625 Miramontes Street, Suite 200 Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

Phone (415) 726-9059 Fax (415) 726-9267 Email grbrown@ucdavis.edu

For Sale

Hundreds of good used 600 series TORO Irrigation Heads (complete with nozzles & solenoids).

\$10 - \$25 each

Contact Andrew Trinkino at the Fountaingrove Resort & Country Club (707) 544-5100 ext. 9044
Also: Solar wind controllers and central. MAKE OFFER

Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California

550 Main St., Ste G Diamond Springs, CA 95619

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

PRESORTED FIRST CLASS MAIL U.S. POSTAGE PAID CONCORD, CA Permit No. 43

